
       
 

 

July 19, 2022 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
 

FOR 
 

PROFESSIONAL SERVICES FOR THE WASTEWATER SYSTEM FACILITIES PLAN AMENDMENT 
 
The City of Sandy (“City”) has completed its evaluation for the Professional Services for the 
Wastewater System Facilities Plan Amendment. Based upon the scores from the submitted 
qualifications, the City intends to award a contract to the following named apparent 
successful Respondent. 
 

• Kennedy Jenks 
 
The above named apparent successful respondent shall not acquire any legal or equitable 
rights relative to the contract services until a contract containing terms and conditions 
acceptable to the City is executed.  If the apparent successful proposer fails to negotiate and 
execute a contract with the County, the City may revoke the award and withdraw the RFQ.  
  

This Notice of Intent to Award Contract starts the seven (7) calendar day period in which an 
unsuccessful respondent may file a protest. Protest procedures will be conducted in 
accordance with OAR 137-048-0240.  Respondents may review the procurement file upon 
written request. Any protest must be in writing and must be delivered by U.S. mail or 
emailed to the below address(es). Protests may not be submitted by fax. 

 

Thank you for your interest. If you have questions regarding this notice, please contact me or 
Jenny Coker, Public Works Director, at jcoker@ci.sandy.or.us.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
Brittany Park, PE 
City of Sandy Owner’s Representative  
brittany.park@leewayengineeringsolutions.com 
(541) 508-6565 

mailto:brittany.park@leewayengineeringsolutions.com

